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Please pray: 

� GTCA 2016 in Canada: for the 2016 GTCA move, in 
Laval, QC, Mississauga, ON and Abbotsford, BC; that 
many FTTA trainees and surrounding churches will rise up 
to meet the need during the two-week Winter distribution; 
that many may respond to the Bibles and literature given 
out, that many unbelievers will get saved and much 
remaining fruit will result from this move. 

� Asia: for the propagation of the gospel in Pakse and 
growth in life, Laos; for the translation of the Old 
Testament Recovery Version into Burmese; for the church 
life in the newly established church in Nay Pyi Daw City, 
the Capital city of Myanmar; for homes to be raised up to 
bear the testimony of Jesus in Chhuk and Pailin, 
Cambodia, and that churches can be raised up in these 
two places before the end of this year; for the propagation 
training in Phnom Penh, Cambodia, this month. 

� Bible reading: that the Lord might stir up many saints to 
commit to start reading the Bible regularly every day; that 
we might learn to eat the Word every day and become 
absolutely dependent on this spiritual food; that the Word 
of God might fill our hearts so that we are constitute us the 
pillar and base of the truth; that we might learn to 
understand the Bible with the controlling vision of God’s 
eternal economy. 

� Middle Eastern migrants in Europe: that the “humanity 
crisis” can be an opportunity for the gospel; that the gospel 
could be preached to the unbelievers; that the 
nourishment and truths of the New Testament ministry 
could be presented to the fleeing believers; that the 
churches and co-workers could be strengthened to 
respond in the humanity of Jesus and the divinity of Christ; 
that native Europeans might be opened to the gospel 
through this crisis; for the translation work of gospel 
material into Arabic and Farsi; that the saints and 
churches in North America would participate in the support 
for the burden, including for the migrants that are received 
in Canada and the United States. 

� The Caribbean: that the literature work might prevail and 
reach many seekers; that the Lord would thrust out many 
workers to reap the harvest; that the Lord would stir up 
many of His seekers to leave the denominations to meet in 
oneness as the local churches in their respective cities; for 
increased fellowship and blending among the saints in the 
different islands; that the Lord might gain His genuine 
testimony.  

� Pray for various local needs, including saints in Montreal, 
contacts, and those in need of care and shepherding. 

Weekly Readings 

� Holy Bible Recovery Version with footnotes: Rev 22:1 - 21 

� HWMR: Crystallization-Study Of Exodus, vol 2, week 9 

� Life-Study of Ephesians: Messages 28 

Announcements 

� There will be a Chinese gospel meeting on Saturday 
November 7. From 6 pm, there will be a love feast. We 
need non-Chinese-speaking saints to please participate by 
taking care of the children and cleaning so that Chinese-
speaking saints can be freed to be in the meeting. If you 
are willing to serve, please inform Emily or Lily. 

� From Lord’s day November 8, the church will restart the 
four-year Bible-reading schedule with Recovery Version 
footnotes starting from Genesis 1. If you do not have a 
daily Bible-reading plan, please prayerfully consider 
joining this plan (or any other plan) so that you can be 
nourished by the Word daily and you can read the entire 
Bible little by little, day by day. 

� The new fire alarm system has been installed. There will 
be a fire drill one day to go over the evacuation 
procedures for each area of the hall. Please pray for the 
Lord to provide for the full payment for the system. 

� Please note that the hymnals at the entrance of the main 
hall are for visitors to use. Any saint who meets regularly 
who needs a hymn book should please purchase one from 
the bookroom, or have some fellowship to help obtain a 
permanent one. 

� The Fall Young People’s Retreat will be held on November 
13-15, 2015 at Upper Canada Camp. The cost is $120 per 
person. However, the church will subsidize $30 for each 
person registered to bring the cost down to $90 per person 
plus transportation cost. Please sign up with Aaron Chao. 

Lord’s Day Lunch Serving and Clean-up Schedule 

November 
1 

� Serving: North Chinese 
� Cleaning: Central 

8 � Serving: South Chinese A 
� Cleaning: East + South 

15 � Serving: English A 
� Cleaning: Whole meeting hall cleaning 

22 � Serving: English B 
� Cleaning: North + West 

Upcoming Events 

� Nov. 13-15, Upper Canada Camp: The Fall Young 
People’s Retreat  

� Nov. 26-29, Jacksonville, USA: International 
Thanksgiving Conference 

� Dec. 19, Meeting Hall: Chinese-speaking homecoming 
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� Dec. 21-26, Anaheim, USA: Winter Training 
� Dec. 22–Jan. 3: English/French Video Training 

More events are listed on the church website 

This Week’s Activities  

1 
NOVEMBER 
LORD’S DAY  

� 10am – 12:15pm: Lord’s table and    
prophesying meeting 

� 12:15pm – 1:30pm: Love feast 
2 
Monday 

�  

3 
Tuesday 

� 7:30-9:00pm: Chinese / West English 
prayer meetings by districts 

4 
Wednesday 

� 7:30pm-9:00pm: Central 
English/French prayer meeting  

5 
Thursday 

�  

6 
Friday 

� Various home meetings (English /   
French / Chinese) 

7 
Saturday  

� 6pm: Chinese gospel meeting with love 
feast 

8 
NOVEMBER 
LORD’S DAY  

� 10am – 12:15pm: Lord’s table and    
prophesying meeting 

� 12:15pm – 1:30pm: Love feast 

Attendance Statistics 

 

Leading men to Christ 

Scripture Reading: Rom. 1:16; 10:14; 1 Tim. 2:1, 4; Mark 16:15 

 
B. Preparing a Record Book 

In order to pray for people in a proper way, you should 

keep a record book. Allow God to put the names of those 

whom He wishes to save in your heart. When you were first 

saved, how did you know to whom you should go to make 

restitution? How did you know whom you should repay? It was 

the Lord who put the person's name in your heart and who 

reminded you of particular things. This reminder compelled you 

to make restitution with others. One day you suddenly thought 

of something. Another day something else came to your mind. 

As a result of this enlightening, you dealt with these things one 

by one. The same principle holds true in leading men to Christ. 

Allow the Lord to put some names in your heart. When these 

names are in your heart, spontaneously you will be burdened 

to pray for them. The Lord may put a few people or a few 

dozen people in your heart. In writing these names down, the 

most important thing to remember is to take the names that the 

Lord has put in your heart. Do not sit down and simply make 

out a list at random. You will be wasting your time if you 

mindlessly write down something. Your success will be 

dependent upon how good your start is. You have to ask God 

specifically for a few names. Out of all your family members, 

friends, colleagues, schoolmates, and those whom you know, 

a few names will spontaneously come to your mind. You will 

have a feeling for them, and you will want them to be saved 

first. 

A record book should have the following columns: The 

first column should be a number; the second column, the date; 

and the third column, the name. This will remind us of the 

number we have assigned to a person and the date we began 

to pray for him. The fourth column should also be a date—the 

date when the person is saved. If the person unfortunately dies, 

we can put the date of death in this column. One should persist 

and not give up once a name is in the book. The prayer for a 

person should follow him until he dies. If the person is alive 

and not saved, you should keep on praying for him until he is 

saved. One brother prayed for his friend for eighteen years 

before his friend was saved. It is not certain when a person will 

be saved. Some are saved in a year, and some in two to three 

months. Perhaps one or two of them may prove to be very 

difficult, but in the end they will still be saved. You should not 

relax but relentlessly pursue in prayer for their salvation. 

 

Note: The content is extrcted from New Believers Series: #5, 
Leading men to Christ by Watchman Nee, published by Living 
Stream Ministry, available at 
http://www.ministrybooks.org/alphabetical.cfm.   

 


